
 

January 21, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2023 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2023 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2013 would make technical adjustments to the law concerning legislative review of 

exceptions to open records.  No changes to open records exceptions would be made. 

 

 Passage of HB 2023 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance Department  

 Karen Clowers, LAS  


